
 

Tuesday 23 February 2021 

 

RE: COVID-19 UPDATE – Participant Programs 

 
MDS continues to be a COVID safe business and due to NSW achieving more than 28 days 
without community transmission we have reviewed our COVID Pandemic Safe Plan and we 
felt it was important that we provide the following updates. 
 
Staff will continue maintaining PPE, social distancing, hand hygiene and temperature checks. 
This is in the best interest of keeping all participants safe.  
 
Staff can now be rostered across all of MDS programs. This means you will be offered more 
choice at your service including attending programs with other MDS sites.  
 
If there was another COVID outbreak in NSW, MDS will maintain all COVID safe practices 
currently in operation and increase them in line with NSW Health guidelines and advice at the 
time. 
 
MDS will keep you updated as we continue to review our practices especially in light of the 
roll out of the COVID vaccination in the disability sector.     
 
If you have any question please feel free to call either your program manager or myself on 4621 

8400. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Bianca Hull 

General Manager – Community Services & Supported Living 
 


